
 

 
 

 

 

 

Values Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our focus value for the month of April is TOLERANCE 
 

 
 
If we could look into each other’s heart and 

understand the unique challenges each one of us 

face, I think we would treat each other much more 

gently, with more love, patience, tolerance and 

care.’ 

 

 ~Marvin J. Ashton~ 

 

This month’s new Value is the value of tolerance. This value is about children recognising 

and respecting that they are all different and considering this when talking and dealing with 

each other. Tolerance of those with different faiths and beliefs is also a fundamental British 

Value. 

We will teach this value by recognising that we are all different and as a result hold different 

beliefs and views that we should respect and be open- minded about. 

The children will be learning about this value in more detail in our assemblies and through 

their explicit Values lesson on tolerance. 

Please try and discuss this value at home, especially the benefits gained by tolerating others 

when working together and what we can learn by understanding other people’s beliefs. 

 
 
With very best wishes 
 
Maxine Smith  
Deputy Head teacher    


